EMERALD HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CARNIVAL
The fourth annual Emerald Heights Elementary School Carnival will be held on Friday, April 12, 2002, in the cafeteria at the school. The carnival will begin at 6:00 p.m. and conclude at 9:30 p.m. If you can volunteer to work in a booth, please call Mike Shelton as soon as possible!

Over a thousand toys have been purchased to give away as prizes at the booths. A new supplier is providing 20 new gadgets that the children will find fun and interesting! 

Hot dogs, chili, popcorn, and soda will be served until 9:00 p.m. Bring your appetite! Food tickets can be purchased at the school in advance or at the ticket booth during the carnival.

Mark Friday, April 12, on your calendar! Plan to attend the carnival and have an exciting and fun-filled evening with your family!

